
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Landlords and Property Managers should give their tenants a minimum of 24 hours notice of our 

treatments.  We will not treat units that have not been provided 24 hours notice.  We strongly prefer at 

least 72 hours notice because the tenants will have adequate time to perform any preparation for our 

treatments.  We ask that you provide them a notification letter stating that we will be providing the 

treatment.  Please note the type of treatment in addition to the date and times when we will be treating.  

Additionally, we also ask that you print out a preparation checklist for each tenant as well.  Refer to 

www.haydenpest.com/literature.htm and print out the checklist appropriate to your treatment.  We hope 

that taking these measures will make the treatment as seamless and hassle-free to everyone as possible.  

Thank you for using Hayden Pest Control!  
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